
 
 

Penalty Area at Diamond 4 
 

We would like to inform you about a recent course marking change 

at Diamond 4. Please take note of the following update: 

 

The red penalty area near the 100 yards marker on the right side of 

the cart path at Diamond 4 has been re-marked. 

 

If you have any questions or require further information, please do 

not hesitate to contact the Club. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Club Management 
 

 
Posting: date: 16 April 2024 

Removal date: TBC 

Ref: GC/Notice/20/24 

 
 


